
Southwestern Oregon Chapter ARS Membership benefits include: 
 
Support in the care of rhododendrons and azaleas plus hands-on propagation help at cutting parties 
 
You will be a member of the American Rhododendron Society, with chapters worldwide 
 
You will receive the quarterly ARS Journal with a wide variety of information on hybridizing, growing 
techniques, conventions and much more 
 
Our monthly newsletter provides interesting information about rhododendrons & member’s gardens 
 
10% discount on rhododendrons and azaleas from ARS member nurseries 
 
Garden books from the ARS are available at a discount 
 
The Southwestern Oregon Chapter has their annual flower show & sale each April at the Pony Village Mall 
 
The Chapter schedules tours of private gardens each summer  
 
Educational meetings October through May and activities including an early summer picnic and a Christmas 
party. 
 
 
 


